
BRISTOL SCHOOL DISTRICT #1
Being a positive and lasting influence for all!

Friday, December 1, 2023
Dear Bristol Families,
Please review the important upcoming announcements compiled by Bristol’s Administrative Team.
Important Bus Reminder: All buses are at capacity. Until further notice, we can not allow students to ride any bus other than their assigned bus.
Important Upcoming Dates:

● Now - 12/15/23 - Support Bristol’s PBIS Program by Showing Your Bristol Spirit! Bristol Spirit Wear Online store is now open through
December 15th! Order at https://bristolgear2023.itemorder.com/shop/home/!

● 11/29-12/6 - Boys Basketball and Bristol Cheer Sign Ups! 6th-8th grade boys basketball sign ups as well as 7th/8th grade Bristol cheer sign ups
are now open. Families can sign up their child(ren) through their skyward family access account. The window to sign up closes on 12/6.

● 12/1/23 - End of 1st Trimester! Term grades will be visible through Skyward: Family Access 12/8/23 for students in grades 4 through 8. Printed
report cards will be sent home for students in grades 4K-3 on 12/8/23.

● 12/2/23 - Bristol’s Advanced Jazz Ensemble Band performs at Bristol Fire Station from 9-9:30am
● 12/6/23 - 4K Winter Concert at 6pm in the Large Gym
● 12/8/23 - Final Week for PTO Staff Golden Apple Award Nominations: Do you have a great story about a staff member? Give them props and

enter them to win the PTO’s Golden Apple Award by December 8th! A nomination form is available at: https://tinyurl.com/3vsvbdas.
● 12/11/23 - Bristol’s Advanced Band Players are performing half-court at the Milwaukee Bucks’ vs Chicago Bulls game!
● 12/12/23 - K-1 Concert at 5:45pm in the Large Gym and Band Cash-Only Bake Sale by Donation: Bristol’s Band is adding a sweet note to the

K-1 concert! Get ready for a Cash-Only Bake Sale by Donation that promises to be a harmony of delicious treats and melodious tunes!
● 12/13/23 - EARLY RELEASE! Don’t forget - our fifth early release is Wednesday, December 13th. Student dismissal is at 1:15pm!
● 12/14/23 - Middle School Choir and Advanced Jazz Band Concert at 6:30pm in the Large Gym
● 12/15/23 - Bristol Student Council Blood Drive: Schedule your appointment today by looking up Bristol School at redcrossblood.org or calling

1-800-733-2767; Appointments are available from 1-6pm.
● 12/15/23 - Central High School Band, Choir, and Jazz Ensemble performances for Bristol 4th - 8th grade students
● 12/19/23 - Band and Choir Concert at 6:30pm in the Large Gym
● 12/20/23 - 7th & 8th Grade Band and Choir will perform at Gurnee Mills Mall at 10am
● 12/22/23 - 1/1/24 - Winter Break! No School & Offices closed!
● 1/2/24 - Students return to school - First day of school in 2024!

Important Reminders:
● NEW! Playground use after school: For safety reasons, students are not permitted to use the playground immediately after school until 3:00pm or

when given the all clear by a school staff member. We appreciate your support in keeping our students safe!
● NEW! School Report Card: Our 2022-2023 school report is now accessible at Bristol’s Website! The video below provides an overview of our

22-23 school report card that was released in mid November. This video shares how the score is calculated, how our priority areas scores compare
to other Wisconsin K-8 schools, shares celebrations, reviews the individual scores of each area, reviews historical Bristol school report card data,
and shares areas of focus moving forward.

● REMINDER! Important Concert Reminders: Out of respect for our neighbors, please use all parking lots and playgrounds before street parking.
We will have doors open to access the building for concerts that are accessible from parking lots and playgrounds.

● REMINDER! Appropriate Weather Wear: As the temperature varies, please be sure to dress your children appropriately for the weather. Our goal
is to have students outside for regularly scheduled recess.

Holiday Community Resources:
● The Sharing Center: The Sharing Center serves Western Kenosha County communities by sharing resources and advocating for self-sufficiency.

Here is a comprehensive list of resources and services the Sharing Center provides! Have questions? Call 262-298-5535 or email
director@thesharingcenter.net.

● Holiday Meals Available! The Sharing Center has food for holiday meals (Thanksgiving too), including turkey, ham, roast, potatoes, yams, fresh
vegetables, milk, butter, bread, and desserts for any family who visits the center from now until 12/22/23!

Celebrations!
● Student Council Food Drive! A heartfelt shout-out to Bristol School for their incredible generosity! With 93 milk crates of perishable food items

collected for the Sharing Center, and Mrs. Fox's class contributing over 300 items, your commitment to community support shines brightly. Special
thanks to our dedicated Student Council for leading and organizing this impactful initiative. Your efforts are making a real difference, fostering a spirit
of compassion and kindness in our school community. Thank you!

● 4K Thanksgiving Feast! The 4K students enjoyed a delicious feast with their family and friends. A huge thank you to our 4K Families for making
this event a success and our 4K staff for organizing this wonderful event!

● Athletics! The Renegade girls basketball A team will be the #1 seed going into the WAC basketball tournament! The team will host quarterfinal
games on Monday (12/4/23) at 4:00pm and 5:00pm. Come cheer for our Renegades as they begin their quest for a conference championship!

QUICK LINKS
Virtual Backpack Web Page District Communication

Web Page District Events Calendar Web Page Bristol Student Recognition Web Page

2023-2024 School Calendar Student Arrival &
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